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Theologico-pastoral Symposium 2014 - Registrations open

 On line
http://www.fatima2017.org/pt/menu-topo/simposio-online      Registrations are now open
for the participation in the theologico-pastoral symposium "Involved in God´s love for
the world." Experience of God and human responsibility, to be held on May
30/June 1 this year, in the Salão do Bom Pastor [Good Shepherd’s Hall], in Paul VI
Pastoral Center, at the Shrine of Fatima.   Registrations can be made by sending the
application form by post or delivering it in the Centenary of the Apparitions
Secretariat–Symposium 2014, or via the Internet, through online access
www.fatima2017.org .   Remember that this initiative is part of the calendar of activities
planned for this fourth cycle of the celebration of the Centenary of the Apparitions.  
Organized under the scientific coordination of the Faculty of Theology of the Catholic
University, the Theologico-pastoral Symposium will ponder and reflect on some central
themes related to the apparition of Our Lady to the three Little Shepherds in July 1917. 
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